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Victor Flores, SRP Board at-large District 13 

My name is Victor Flores and I hope to serve once more on the SRP Board as an at-large District 13 Director.  I 
was appointed and have served as a board member in at-large District 14 from November of 2021 until the end of 
May 2022. 

I am a second-generation Arizona native born and raised in the mining community of Hayden/Winkelman where 
we still maintain our original home.  My Dad was also born in that area and once he completed his military 
service, he worked in the ASARCO copper smelter until his passing in 1982.   

I graduated from Hayden High School as class President and enrolled at Phoenix College.  I continued my 
studies at Arizona State University and received a Bachelor of Science Engineering degree with a specialty in 
Construction Management.  I had the privilege of going back home and working as a design engineer at the same 
plant my Dad worked. 

I retired from SRP after 15 years of service with four plus years on the project management team constructing the 
Scrubber Project at the Navajo Generating Station.   I managed the structural steel contract in addition to serving 
as the Labor relations coordinator that included overseeing compliance with Navajo reference mandate.  I was 
fortunate to work with many Navajo officials that allowed me to experience and learn about the Navajo people.  

I completed my tenure at SRP in the Governmental/Community Affairs department which permitted me to politick 
with the Federal, State and local government officials.  It also allowed me to connect with the leadership in our 
service community.  I completed my utility career with close to 5 years at APS.  

I am encouraged by the Integrated Plan that SRP has approved to address the future load needs and understand 
renewables such as solar and wind are necessary to meet those challenges, but it must be done strategically.  
Technology is developing at a rate that will make it more affordable to include batteries, etc. and not 
unnecessarily raise the price for our customers.  As a member of the Board, I will evaluate and study 
management recommendations so that my vote will be based on concrete data.  I’ve noted on Facebook, 
embracing clean energy is a marathon, not a sprint.  A well-planned gradual transition will allow us to develop a 
robust infrastructure, train a skilled workforce, and ensure a reliable, sustainable and affordable energy future for 
all. 

I am married and have one daughter, a Junior at Loyola Marymount in Los Angeles 
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